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To allow the team adequate preparation for the visit, the Institutional Self-Evaluation Report 
must be submitted no later than August 1, 2024. As your ACCJC liaison, I am happy to assist 
with any questions you may have throughout this entire process.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms. ±ƛǊƎƛƴƛŀ άDƛƴƴƛέ aŀȅ 
Interim Vice President 
 
Cc:   Ms. Rebecca Teague, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 


